
February 2021 Social Director’s Report 

 
I would like to let everyone that helps in the kitchen, during 

our meetings, to know that you are greatly appreciated. 

 

Looking at the calendar, we have a couple events coming up. 

The first is a Breakfast on the Beach on Saturday, March 

20th @ 9am. We will be at the pavilion on the south side of 

Sam’s Beach Bar. All food and drink will be provided by the 

club. This one is not a potluck, due to Covid. 

 

If you are tired of ham after Easter, come to the General 

Meeting, on April 6th, and enjoy some pizza. We will have 

the normal beverages set up before we start, and the pizza 

during the break.  

 

Hopefully the numbers for Covid will be going in the right 

direction so that we may have a potluck soon. I for one am 

missing all the wonderful dishes each and every one of you 

make. 

 

Until I see ya’ll at the next event, stay safe.  

 

Sue 
 


